
There’s a new game in town — brought to 
you by the RVH Foundation…

Purchase your Catch the Ace tickets beginning April 11!

GRAND ROUNDS

You’re invited to play the hottest new lottery raffle, 
“Catch the Ace”, and support Renfrew Victoria Hospital 
at the same time.

The RVH Foundation will begin selling tickets on April 
11 at a number of area retailers, and kick off the lottery 
with a booth at the upcoming Renfrew Home, Garden and 
Leisure Show on April 12–13 at Mat-Te-Way Activity Centre. 

“We’re excited to bring this popular game to our 
community,” says Patti Dillabough, RVH Foundation 
Development Coordinator. “It’s a fun way to support the 
purchase of new equipment for our hospital.”

Weekly draws will alternate between Finnigan’s Road 
House and The Rocky Mountain House Restaurant on 
Thursdays at 8:30 until someone catches the ace! The first 
draw will take place on April 18 at Finnigan’s Road House.

Tickets are available for $5.00 each (cash only) at:
Renfrew: Ray’s Flowers, J&J Chocolates, Renfrew Printing, 
Dahl’s Convenience, George Jackson Toyota, Rocky 
Mountain House, Finnigan’s Road House, Kate’s Barber 
Shop, Circle K, Gourley’s Variety, Irving’s Pump & Munch 
Convenience, Dragonfly Golf Links, Renfrew Golf Club, 
Home Health & Medical Supplies, Mac’s (McEwen’s), RVH 
Foundation Office
Beachburg: Simple Things
Burnstown: The Neat Café
Calabogie: Calabogie General Store
Cobden: Olmstead’s Home Hardware
Douglas: Douglas Grocery, Douglas Tavern
Eganville: Eganville Country Store

Melannie Clemmer and Patti Dillabough, RVH 
Foundation, and Judy Haist-Dick, J&J Chocolate 
Sensations, put the finishing touches on the RVH 
Foundation “Catch the Ace” lottery display in the 
storefront window. Haist-Dick says she is happy to help 
with promoting RVH Foundation events. “The hospital 
has always been there for me.” 


